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Nicola Gunn

From: planning

Subject: FW: app3/2016/1010 Hardene House

 

From: Bloomer, David [mailto:David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 07 November 2016 09:43 
To: John Macholc 

Cc: LHS Customer Service; planning 

Subject: app3/2016/1010 Hardene House 

 

Morning John, 
                        There is unlikely to be any highway objection to the proposal , however the full 
details of the proposals are not discernible from the plans shown on the website, however from 
what I have been able to read from the plan , the internal dimensions of the proposed garage are 
still below those required to comfortably park a car. 
 
Dave Bloomer 

Highways Development Control 

Lancashire County Council 

 

 
 


